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              Workshop on Creativity 
 

The workshop was held on 4th August 2017, Friday at LAA office. The 
workshop was conducted by Dr. J.C. Shukla sir who is alumni of LDCE and 
IIM ahmedabad. The workshop was mainly about the creativity. 
 
The workshop was successfully conducted in presence of Atul Shah 
(Secretary LAA) and Uday shah.  
 
In the workshop he mainly focus on what is Creativity, Why it is required 
and how anyone can become Creative and innovative. Initially Sir gave an 
assignment to students for solving and checking their creativity. Apart from 
it students also did many exercises regarding creativity. That was an 
interactive workshop. 
 
At the end of the workshop sir also shared his experience and gave many 
tips to be creative. 
 
The workshop was conducted from 6:00 pm to 8:00pm. There were 27 
students present. All students enjoyed and learnt a lot.  
 
 


